
Agenda Item No 5 
 
Clerk’s Report – 21 November 2022 
 
Update on outstanding items: 
   
Refurbishment of street furniture and notice board in Pamington: two quotes received for 
refurbishing the bench 
 
Flood sign: GCC Highways have raised job with contractor who will be looking to carry out 
their signage programme in December 
 
Clearing of ditches in Pamington: Clerk has sent letters to residents and is arranging letters 
for Natton residents 
 
Natton Culvert and Flooding: Clerk liaising with Environment Agency to request clearing of 
Tirle Brook.  Clerk continues to investigate the history of work carried out on Natton railway 
culvert 
 
Pedestrian access along the B4079 between Aston on Carrant and Aston Cross:  
Overgrown vegetation had been cleared and funds had been made available for 
improvements from Tewkesbury Borough Council. Awaiting confirmation of meeting date with 
County Councillor Vernon Smith, the local Highways Manager, Councillors and the public 
 
 
 


